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Mayer: Michelle King, Deputy Mayor: Jenn Somoleski, Councilfors: - Tari-Lynne Beamish
Christine Plemel-Bushy and Spencer Hoehn

*Staff  *Administrator — Bev D. * Foremaon - Jim L. *Assistont Foremon- Chad H.

Office Hours — for the Month of August * Summer Hours will be Tuesday to Friday from 10 am te
5 pm and closed over the Lunch hour. — A Notice is posted on the Office window.

The Next Resgular Council Meeting will be: Tuesday, August 10 - 2021 at 7pm_ Viag

Zoom

Any Person wishing to talk to Council is required to contact the office the Friday before the meeting
by 4 pm - to make arrangements to be set up as a Delegation to discuss your item. ltems are to be in
Writing so Council and Staff can prepare for your questions.

***%Dp you have concerns or questions? Let the office staff know.....

Building Permits are required if you are building or doing renovations at your Home or in your Yard.

We have a new Building Inspector — MuniCode Services out of Warman. Please call the office before
you do any construction projects.

The Villages’ 2021 Budget is complete and the Tax Notices have been mailed out. If you have
questions, please call the office.

Methods of payment for Taxes, Utility Bills, Dog Tags, Business Licenses — etc.

E-transfers -Please send the Village of Clavet an email indicating a password you are using.
Postdated cheques,

We accept - Credit Cards, Debit Cards, Cheques or Cash

TD or Credit Unions — check with these institutions on their transfer methods.

The Village Office has a secure lock box on the building, where cheques/items may be dropped off.

TR’

Clavet Fire Ban is still in Effect until Further Notice.
FIRE BAN

e A Signis posted on the Street Light Pole by the Village Office

IN EFFECT




JLor Rent Clavet Community Hall or Quean S i - calt the Village Office  306-933-2425 or - email

clavetvillage @sasktel.net . We have very nice facilities for rent at a very reasonable cost.

Barking Dogs — Please keep pets inside while you are gone — to pravent them from getting
lonely and barking.

Untidy Yards - The office has received concerns ahout persons not keeping their yards or back

alleys Clean and tidy.
Please keep your [awn mowed in your front yard and back yard (to keep ticks and rodents at bay).

% Vehicles without valid plates cannot be stored in yDUi fron’{ y&rd — Please tarp and store in your back yard.

) Eg T

Clavet Dog Park  To ensure that the Dog Park stays safe for our pets/pet owners, while enjoying the
g Sy | area, we would like you, if you come across holes, please
 mark with the flags now provided, so the Public Works

staff or others can fill them in.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

If you have not paid for your Yearly licenses for your pet —fees are still due.

‘ 8% If you need a new license tag- 1 will be provided. The tags should be on your pet - so we
Jq,\,i\ can return your pet to you — if they are found outside of your yard.

To be 1116 best plepal cd we can be and to be as reahsu@ as posmble you wﬂl sometlmes find us out in the
community on these nights.

Please do not be alarmed and feel free to watch and observe the crews.

They will do their best (o avoid disrupting your evening.

FFor more information about the fire department or if you have any concerns please reach out to Fire Chief Mike
Beamish at 306-261-5548 or mbeamish@gmail.com.

Crime Waich .... Summer is here .... There has been an increased number of vehiclas griving through the
Village ... Protect your property - lock ysur vehicles/sheds and do not leave anything outside of value.
Remember to Call the RCMIP at 306-975-5173 - If you have any concerns ...

Sask Power - If tree branches are touching or grow."ng too close to a power line on
your property, Sask Power- will need to come out and trim them. For your safety,
please don't attempt to trim a tree yourself. Website:
https://www.saskpower.com
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e If youare conducting a Business from your Home (Home-Based Business) - You also require a Yearly

Business license to do this. So, if you have not paid your fees, please do **

@

Memorial Wall - names that have been submitted to the Office — will be placed on the Wall in o
few weeks. If you know of a person whose name should be on the Wall provide the Office names
for the plates and they will be made up nexi year

Operating ATV's, Motorbikes and Quads - within the Village Limits, You must abide by both the Provincial
Traffic Safety Act and the Village Bylaws. HELMETS are mandatory to drive these vehicles. As per Clavet
Traffic Bylaw No. 2013-01. These Vehicles-are prohibited within the Public Reserve land — Community Hall —
Bentley Park - Taylor Park — Ball Diamonds - Dog Park — Land around the Rink and Retention Pond.

Drive your vehicles the most direct route from your home out of Village limits. Do not drive these items
around the Village. You cannot drive them up/down alleys — you must leave the village limits to use.

Stop Speeding - Please Slow Down —

A Clavet Resident found a jewelry box with a pair of earrings over by Bentley Park in April, please call the
office and identify the earrings if these are yours.

We also have a size 10 child’s jacket at the office - if it belongs to you — Please call — it was found by the
QOutdoor Rink

Let’s spread all the good news/events/happening /Service Group registrations / Home Based Businesses.
Submit your information to clavetvillage @sasktel.net or drop it off. Deadline for the September Newsletter
will be August -26/2021.

Attachments

*Step it Up Dance — Newsletter

* Clavet Multiple 4-H Club — Registration Night — Sept. 16

*Clavet Child Immunization Clinic at the Community Hall - call 306-655-4730
*Optimus Shine - Carpet & Upholstery Cleaning — call 306 261 9323

*Clavet Fire Rescue — Fund-raising T- Shirts Available

*Redbird Fibre-Optic Internet coming to Clavet — Call - 306 979 6733

COVID-19 Updates - Residents -check the Sask. Health and Government of Saskatchewan Websites to keep
up to date on the latest developments.

https://www.saskhealthauthority.ca https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government

Health Line — call 811




STEP
EUP

DANCE O,

With one of the most challenging years to date, 2020/2021 was a struggle for all activities and Step It Up Dance wa
a community program we have always been proud to boast that one of our greatest factors is that we have classes
and the dancers are dancing with their friends. Beside this allowing more teacher-student time, this year it allowec
our program through all the Covid restrictions. The hoard’s goal was simple: dance must go on; a recital, whether i
video, had to be produced to showcase the wonderful local talent that we have. The dancers work so hard and alw
cent, they could not be robbed of a season like they had been in 2019/2020.

Allin, upward and onward, full speed ahead, and every one liner one can think of was ours. Our game plan change
current restrictions several times during the year. Dance spaces outlined on floors, specific arrival times with no w
or chat, dancers came dressed to go with masks on. This was our new reality.

One such new reality was virtual competitions. Dance routines that were taped, edited and submitted, were evaluz
weeks later while dancers waited for scores to find out how they did. Well, it was worth the wait! Despite the ;
Step It Up Dancers shined. Performances that were put forward to one provincial and one regional festival set a ne
for our club and set a new record of achievements. Our dancers brought home medals, several awards, prize mon
couple of highest marks! Step It Up could not be prouder of the excellence that came shining through

We appreciate and thank every one of our families for the support that they have given us throughout this year. W
confirmation of how the year would play out, families supported us and dealt with each government sanctioned fa
complaint. We so appreciate how our families stepped up and followed through to keep our program going for our

Our new hurdle in 2021 is support for our home. Step it Up Dance rents our current space and we have been so for
this space and make it our own. In early 2019, solely through the hard work of board members and dance families,
service station into a dance studio. At no extra cost to our families, we continued to offer an affordable quality proy
community. We appreciate all of the help that we have received. But we are now at risk of losing our home as the ¢
decided to sell.

This opens up an opportunity to purchase the building, and we are putting every effort in to making an offer to pur.
not only to keep dancing but to continue to provide a home for yoga classes and piano lessons. During our bid to pt
studic we will continue to fundraise and a big thanks to those that have supported us so far with each and every ev
We encourage anyone who has fundraising ideas or know of funding opportunities to please put them forward to a
members.

Our Annual General Meeting is planned for September 1* at 7:00 pm. Pfe-registration online is available so visit ou
www.stepitupdance.ca for more information. Our 2021/22 dance season is scheduled to start on Monday, Septemt

The Step It Up Dance Board.

Lise Ritz, Cindy Bruneau, Geri Cey, Brenda Lawrence, Jennifer Robertson,
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Redbird Fibre offers FREE installation
$400 value - to all customers who sign a
two-year contract for Fibre-Oplic Internet hy
August 31, 2021

SIGN UP NOW TO SAVE!

Visit our wahsite TEDBIRDFIBRE.CA
" orcall 306.979,6733

LED 8]3?1 Aependable
CEr wunsusten
Un lmuied DATA

REDBIRD

Optlmus Shme B
Carpet & Upholstery Cleaning
306-261-9323
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| In addition we alsp offer:

i ‘A‘U’E’ CHILD ‘V!ﬁiﬁﬁ]is"ﬁ%‘t AN CLINGD

Clavet Child Immunization Clinie will ke re- opening on Tuesday
Sept 71, 2021,

The clinic is held:

1* Tuesday of every month
9:30 AM - 1:15 PM

Clavet Community Hall

Please call 306-655-4730 to book an appointment.

Please note that masking and screening for COVID-19 remain in effect for

all Saskatchewan Health Authority services.

Support Clavet Fire Rescue

T-Shirt Fundraiser

Our friends at MR
Promolions have worked
with us to create these
beautiful Glavet Fire
Supparter shirts. Thesa are [
very comforiable shirls.

Shipping avadnbie by request {your cosl) b‘“
|

Available with many forms of | )
cantactiess pickup or drop off lm\
by a gaod looking firsfighter, i
=
IMinterested, please contact any b
one of the members to order.
Or send an email ta Fire Chisf
ke Beamish
mbeamish@gimail.com

We currently have stock and axpect it lo sell oul fast. But we will ba
replacing stack and ordering more to fil any extra orders,

All profits o go directly towards the purchase of
replaceinent gear that halps keep the firefighters safe!




